
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
April 19, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
12 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:34 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report approved.  
 
Old business: 

• Discussion of crime on vacant property along Buttermilk Creek behind Barcelona Cove. 
• Discussion of security cameras for Glenhill/Berkman area 
• Neighborhood Watch - on hold. The city is not offering training.  
• The Austin Neighborhood Council membership has been reactivated. 
• The block party will be June 4. 
• Newsletter delivery - volunteers have been found to handle vacant delivery routes. 
• Traffic - we are closer to getting a speed monitor sign. 

 
 

New business: 
• Presentation by the Drenner Group regarding plans to request a change for the Future Land Use 

Map for 7601 Cameron Road. 
o They would like vertical mixed use. 
o They would keep a landscape buffer on the side of the property adjoining the 

neighborhood. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM. 


